#### THIS WEEK

Monday 4th

Tuesday 5th 9.30am Day Centre 7.30pm Prayer Meetina

Wednesday 6th

Thursday 7th 9.15am The Ark Play Group

> 7.30pm Music practice

Friday 8th 9.30am Day Centre

Saturday 9th

Sunday 10th 10.30am Promotions Sunday with worship led

and teaching brought by Pastor Ron Day.

Theme: "A worshipping community" 1Timothy 2



Flders:

**Birthday wishes go to:** Susie Diver (6<sup>th</sup>); Lizzie Ashworth (7<sup>th</sup>); Cate Morgan (9th)

#### The flowers today are provided by The Flower Fund



pastor@histonbaptist.org.uk

youth@histonbaptist.org.uk

marpetj30@gmail.com

a.voyias@ntlworld.com

Ron Day 01223 720733 Minister:

Margaret Jude 01223 232539

George Voyias 01223 504068

Rilla Molnar 07856 777228 Youth Worker:

Sunday School: Jane Magowan 01223 236582

Craig & Debs Robinson 01954 203793

Motivators: motivators@histonbaptist.org.uk

Newsletter: Carole Voyias 01223 504068 c.vovias@ntlworld.com

Website: www.histonbaptist.org.uk

> Deadline for items to be included in the newsletter 6.00pm Thursday HBC has its own Facebook page:





# Connecting people to Jesus Christ and to each other Sunday 3<sup>rd</sup> September 2017

"As I urged you when I went into Macedonia, stay there in Ephesus so that you may command certain people not to teach false doctrines any longer ... The goal of this command is love, which comes from a pure heart and a good conscience and a sincere faith."

1Timothy 1:3&5

## WELCOME TO OUR WORSHIP SERVICE We're pleased to welcome you today and pray that you will experience God's presence with us.

Please stay for coffee or tea and a chat with us after the service.

**10.30am** Our Worship Service this morning is led by Janet Johnson and the teaching is brought to us by Ron Day, Minister of HBC. Theme: "A loving community" 1 Timothy 1

New Life Church meet here 3.00pm

Recordings of the Sunday sermons are available on the Church Website.

If you are a visitor, please make sure you have an information pack detailing activities at HBC. Please also see the HBC website at www.histonbaptist.org.uk. HBC also has its own Facebook page.

#### If you would like someone to pray with you or for you

after the service, members of our prayer team will be available in our Prayer Corner at the back of the church.

All prayer matters are treated as confidential.

### PLEASE PRAY FOR

Chris and Kathleen Cockrill;
Audrey Papworth; Emily; Catherine;
Carol Quicke;
Kirsty and children;
The Cotton Tree Children's Trust
Rosemary Bidwell and Pastor Obi

**Please pray** for Ian Randall who is preaching this morning at the central ecumenical church in Milton Keynes.

Albania Link - Please pray for Altin (pictured), one of the people we met at Holiday Club (Tirana), whose mother is unwell and cannot afford medicine. He has two daughters who attended the holiday club. Please also remember the Freedom Church in the long hot Albanian summer months. We hope to report back on our trip before long, including at the church weekend away.



#### YOUTH

Pray for the young people as school will be starting this week! On 10<sup>th</sup> September, we have young people moving groups pray that they will all settle in well.

Prayer meetings start again  $2^{\rm nd}$  Monday in September (11th) hope to see many of you there 3 Rilla

#### **GENERAL**

**Rend Collective** who have written and performed many Christian songs including Lighthouse and Be Thou My Vision, are in Cambridge at the Corn Exchange on Sunday 11th February 2018. Tickets are now on sale at Bigchurchlive.com and they cost £19 plus the booking charge. I have one spare if anyone wants it. **Ruth Willingham**.

Flowers As from September I shall be resuming my role of Flower Rota Organiser. I would like to say a **huge thank you** to Ann Sitch for running things while I have been recuperating from an op. I would also like to thank Ann Ding, Angie Gooch, Pauline Martin, Sheila Parr and of course Ann Sitch for arranging such lovely flowers for us to enjoy. If you would like to provide the flowers there are a few spaces left on the flower rota in the coffee area, just add your name and we ask for a contribution of £12.50. Many thanks **Ann Smith**.

<u>Disabled Toilet</u> Please note the disabled toilet is currently closed for refurbishment. It is hoped that the work will be completed soon so that the disabled toilet can be used. However, the shower will not be in use until the flooring is completed, in several weeks time. **George.** 

<u>Madge March</u> is now at home and is feeling much better and thanks all friends for their support in the past few weeks.

<u>Sheila & Roger Parr</u> Please note that their email address is now <u>parrsathome@googlemail.com</u>

<u>Andrew Martin</u> thanks all friends for their recent support by contact and prayer during his recent operation for fitting a pacemaker.

## Just a thought!

"I don't trust people who don't love themselves and tell me,
'I love you.'"

Maya Angelou